
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Just to let you know that many booksellers will be accepting  World Book Day (WBD) Tokens until at 
least the end of April. 
 
Yellow lighted bookshop in Nailsworth, as well as the  bookshop in Stroud, will be fully reopening on 
April 12th, but before then, you can order or reserve a book over the phone and online, for pickup 
from the shop in the weeks before opening too! Either input or quote the code number on your token, 
or show your downloaded token on pick -up. 
 
WH Smith and some Supermarkets are selling the WBD books also.  
 
Choose a WBD book from the selection below, or use your token to get £1 off any other book of your 
choice. Don't miss out, Happy reading! 
 
 
The Yellow Lighted Bookshop -  https://www.yellow-lightedbookshop.co.uk/index.html 
 
Stroud Bookshop -  https://www.stroudbookshop.com/ 
 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 
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